NORTHEAST INGHAM EMERGENCY SERVICE AUTHORITY
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE AUTHORITY’S BUDGETS

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the governing board of the Northeast Ingham Emergency
Service Authority will hold a public hearing on the proposed authority budgets for fiscal year
2024 at 7:00 p.m. on December 9, 2023 at the NIESA / Station 61, 1296 W Grand River,
Williamston MI 48895. The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the
proposed budgets will be a subject of this hearing. Copies of the budgets are available for
public inspection on November 27, 2023 at the NIESA/ Station 61, 1296 W. Grand River
Avenue, Williamston, MI 48895.

This notice is posted in compliance with PA 267 of 1976 as amended (Open Meetings
Act), PA 43 of 1963 (2nd Ex. Sess.) (Budget Hearings of Local Governments) and the
Americans With Disabilities Act (ADA).

The governing board of the Northeast Ingham Emergency Service Authority will provide
necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services, such as signers for the hearing impaired and
audio tapes of printed materials being considered at the meeting, to individuals with disabilities
at the meeting upon 5 days notice to the governing board. Individuals with disabilities requiring
auxiliary aids or services should contact the governing board by writing or calling the following:

Paula M. Curtis, Office Manager
1296 W. Grand River Avenue
Williamston, MI 48895
(517) 655-3384



